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Date: June 20, 2019

To: Members of the Planning Commission

From: Scott Tempel, City Planner

Planning Commission Work Plan

Action Requested:
The Planning Commission discusses future priorities

Summary Report:
At past meetings, the Planning Commission has been trying to set priorities for policy review and future action.
As requested, staff gathered the top three priorities from each commissioner.  I have attached these comments.
Also attached is a summary of staff analysis of needed/recommended changes to the LDC.

Our task is to see where the priorities and needs align and to decide on a course of action.
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